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On any given day, you can drive by Creekside Park and see
dozens of people walking, playing pickleball, or enjoying a
basketball game. These activities were made possible by
the additions included in Phase One of the Ringgold
Recreation Project. This month, the project is moving into
Phase Two! This phase includes sidewalks, pavilions, an
outdoor stage, five new soccer fields, and additional paved
parking. Construction on Phase Two is estimated to take
six months to complete. We are thrilled to offer these new
recreation opportunities to our community and cannot wait
to welcome you to the new and improved Creekside Park. 

Water You Waiting for?

While we can't make your New Year's resolutions include
drinking more water, we can provide a cleaner and safer
water source. Thanks to a 3.7 million dollar conservation
loan from the DWSRF, the City of Ringgold will be able to
construct a new well, rehabilitate our current water
distribution system, and install a SCADA system. The new
well, located at the corner of Poplar Springs Rd. and North
Crestview Dr., will be a cleaner, more sustainable drinking
water source than South Chickamauga Creek and is less
likely to be affected by contaminants found in stormwater
runoff. It will also more than double the City's current
water capacity. Recently, the City Council awarded the
contract for the project to Talley Construction, bringing
Ringgold one step closer to cleaner and safer water.

New Year, New Recreation

New Well Brings Clean Water to Ringgold

Phase 2 of Construction Begins at Creekside



January 1st

January 11th

January 13th - Feb. 3rd

January 31st

February 8th

February (TBD)

February 20th - 23rd

March 1st

City Hall Closed

Ringgold Depot Opry

North GA Best of the Best

Comedy Club

Ringgold Depot Opry

A Night Out With Living Legends

Ringgold Playhouse Production

Cruzin the Depot

Another Eventful Year is Finally Here!
2024 has come and gone, but our events are here to stay. Whether you prefer to spend your time shopping,
enjoying music, or exploring the great outdoors, there's an event in Ringgold that will be perfect for you. Want
to enjoy a live performance? Visit the Ringgold Depot Opry every 2nd Saturday at the Depot or check out
one of The Ringgold Playhouse's many productions. Are you in the mood to shop till you drop? Grab some
locally made products at the Rabbit Valley Farmer's Market every Saturday from May to September. Looking
for a kid-friendly activity this Summer? Come to our Summer Movie Series for a free kids' movie every
Tuesday in June and July. You can find all of these events and more in our 2025 Calendar. Residents will
receive their calendars in the mail. If you aren't a city resident, you can pick up a calendar at City Hall soon!

Our Upcoming  Events

Vote for the Best of the Best at www.bestofnga.com 

Visit nothinlikeringgold.com/events for more information


